
Greetings SEC, 
 
As a pure retail investor without a significant amount of money held by hedge funds. I am 
appalled at the lack of information and accountability these offices are afforded. I would hope 
that the SEC would begin to prioritize the average citizen over hedge funds and family offices 
who continually use their power to stop your office from affecting real change in the markets by 
going after individuals who have nothing to do with the real issues in the market. Disclosure in 
the massive short interest and potential naked shorting of many companies currently listed, has 
created a significant lack of trust by retail in the markets and in the SEC's ability to police them. 
Any additional information hedge funds and family offices have to provide on these positions 
with be beneficial to the market at large and the health of our economy. 
 
Thank you, 
Josh Winslow 
 


